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APCO WORLDWIDE’S SERVICES

APCO Worldwide is an advisory and 
advocacy communications consultancy
helping leading public and private 
sector organizations act with agility, 
and build organizational reputations, 
brands, relationships and solutions to 
succeed.

Our clients benefit from APCO leaders 
who have the pulse of the dynamically 
changing global environment that 
defines the marketplace; the first-hand 
experience of having faced significant 
issues or opportunities; the ability to 
harness the power of data, insights and 
technology; and the passion to deliver 
unparalleled results. Our expertise and 
integrated approach enable us to 
provide a full range of services, across 
industry sectors and global markets, 
allowing us to offer effective counsel 
and programs for boards of directors 
and CEOs. 

We meet the evolving needs of 
executives and their teams in 
communications, public affairs, 
government relations, legal, risk,
organizational transformation, 
international relations, corporate 
responsibility and brand marketing. 
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INFLUENCING THE EU BEYOND BRUSSELS
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https://apcoworldwide.com/blog/cac-40-ceos-communication-at-the-time-of-the-coronavirus/


THANK YOU.

Contact : Floriane Delandre

+33 6 13 33 53 15

fdelandre@apcoworldwide.com

APCO Worldwide Paris

12 bis rue Kepler

75116 Paris


